DONUT WORRY,
IT WILL BE A
GREAT YEARI

PARENTS - STOP BY DENNING HALL AFTER FIRST
DAY DROP-OFF FOR COFFEE, DONUTS AND TIME
TO SOCIALIZE WITH OTHER ST. PAUL PARENTS.
MEET OUR NEW PRINCIPAL AND START THE
SCHOOL YEAR OFF IN A SWEET WAY

MONDAY AUGUST 25TH

BROUGHT TO YOU BY ST. PAUL THE APOSTLE
HOME AND SCHOOL ASSOCIATION




